
   

 

 
 
 
 
July 12th, 2024 
 
Dan Perkins 
Medford Water Commission 
200 S. Ivy Street, Room 177 
Medford, OR 97501 
 
Re: Corrosion Control Treatment (PR#170-2021) 
 Medford Water Commission (PWS ID#00513) 
 Final Approval 
  
Dear Dan Perkins: 
 
On July 10th, Oregon Health Authority Drinking Water Services (DWS) received 
confirmation that the above project was completed according to the plans submitted and 
conditions set forth in the December 23rd, 2021, conditional approval letter. 
 
This verification completes the plan review requirements. Final approval is issued at this 
time, and the facility is approved for use. Please coordinate the corrosion control 
treatment installation’s water quality sampling requirements at the water system’s entry 
point and in the distribution system with your direct regulator and the DWS’s 
Compliance and Monitoring group.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call me 
at 541-231-9077. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Zach Golik, PE 
Regional Engineer 
Drinking Water Services 
 
CC:  Julie Wray, DWS Portland 
 Rebecca Templin, DWS Springfield 
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